
meeting with mg, db and vpa. discussed progress since last meeting. advised to contact andrew

batey re annual test results, re continuous monitor results, the crem have posted copies of the print

outs to dfw and mg expects them to be looking at that this week. if not resolved, they may consider

asking them for new software. alarms- pj combustion taking pcme as a subcontractor and this issue

now being resolved. pcme monitor in control room - to andrew batey for info. gas tightness - the

charge door has now been replaced and new clutch plates fitted. issues now moving forward and

further update to be requested from mg next week. if not possible course of action - to notify H0S

etc and Councillors.


